
Scottish SPCA invites animal
lovers  to  host  their  own
Tartan Tea Party

The Scottish SPCA is inviting animal lovers in Edinburgh and
Lothians to host their very own Tartan Tea Party to help raise
vital funds for abused, abandoned and injured animals.

Scotland’s animal welfare charity will be bringing friends,
family and work colleagues together on Friday 30 November (St.
Andrew’s Day) and hopes to have hundreds of parties taking
place up and down the country!

Scottish SPCA Superintendent Sharon Comrie said, “We can’t
wait for our first Tartan Tea Party. It’s a fantastic way to
get friends together, and even meet new people, all while
raising vital funds for Scotland’s animals.

“We receive no government funding, which means we rely on
donations to continue helping abused, abandoned and injured
animals. Tea parties are a fantastic way to raise funds and a
fun treat for all.
“You don’t have to be a professional baker to get involved,
just a pawfessional one!”

Anyone  interested  in  signing  up  should  visit
https://www.scottishspca.org/tartantea/  or  contact
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fundraising@scottishspca.org.
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